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Our class is extremely thankful for the flexible stools we were able to receive because of your contribution. The
flexible seating improves focus and engagement for students with diverse learning styles. | love that the students are
allowed small movements that do not distract others. Thank you again for the opportunity to enhance our classroom!

Mrs. Rearden's Third Grade Class
Johnston Elementary School



